
NOTICE 

A special Thalassemia screening camp has been organized by Asansol Girls’ 

College in collaboration with Alumni Association of the college along with Red 

Cross Society, Asansol on 8th May, 2019 at the college campus. Interested 

students are directed to contact with the following teachers to enrol their 

names within Monday, 6th May 2019. 

Prof. Sujit Kumar Panja 
Prof. Shyamal Seth 
Prof. Arnab Chatterjee. 

 
Sd/- 

Vice Principal 
Asansol Girls’ College 
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